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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – REGULAR MEETING –November 10, 2011
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, November 10, 2011. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Bill Dennison, Angela Cannon, Shelly Hendricks, Mary Parker, Lynne Dewey, Michelle Buehler, James Beard, Darryl Murray and Cheryl Freeman. Tony Garrison, Dan Robbins, and Etta Cornett were absent.
ORDER # 12-026 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adopt the agenda for the November regular meeting.

ORDER # 12-027- APPROVAL OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the October regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-028 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received a copy of the September and October bingo, instructional, and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the September and October bingo, instructional, and NHHS financial reports.
ORDER # 12-029 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Angela Cannon to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of October 2011.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Angie Rucker was present during the November meeting.
ORDER # 12-030 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the second reading of the minutes of the October regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison briefly reported on Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment items:
· PL Day on 11/11 focused on congruency in all departments and student engagement.

·  Quality core compared to state standards was discussed.
· Changes to the semester exam policy will be presented to SBDM soon.

TECHNOLOGY UPDATE- Angie Rucker reported on the technology committee’s desire to allow students to use their personally owned devices in the classroom. Students would be allowed to use their devices for instructional use only. KETS budget was discussed. The technology committee will submit to the site-base council a short and long term plan for technology purchases.
ORDER #12-031-APPROVAL TO TABLE DECISION ON KETS BUDGET/PURCHASES-
The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by James Beard to table decision to spend KETS budget.
ORDER #12-032-APPROVAL TO ALLOW STUDENTS TO USE PERSONALLY OWNED DEVICES-The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Michelle Buehler to allow students to use personally owned devices in the classroom for instructional use only.
INFORMATION ITEMS:

· Council members received a copy of the student accident report for October.
· Council members received minutes from the PD Committee and Technology Committee Meetings.

· Band will be at BOA Nationals on Friday.

· Football vs. JH in 2nd round playoffs on Friday night.

· Cross Country at state meet on Saturday
· Winter sports ready to tip off
NEW BUSINESS: No new business was discussed during the November meeting.

ORDER # 12-033 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by James Beard to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

